
District 8 Natural Resources Assistance Council 
Clean Ohio Funding 

 

 Within the Department of Development, the Ohio Public Works 

Commission (OPWC) funds the Clean Ohio Program.  The Clean Ohio 

Green Conservation Program helps fund preservation of open spaces, 

sensitive ecological areas and stream corridors.   Projects are reviewed 

and evaluated locally, with the highest ranking projects recommended to 

the OPWC for funding.  

 

We are currently accepting applications for NRAC Board members.  

We need to receive all application materials no later than Thursday 

October 22, 2020.  

 

If you are interested in serving on the NRAC Board, you need to 

submit the following materials to: 

 

Stephen Knittel, District 8 OPWC Integrating Committee Liaison 

Sknittel@summitoh.net 

 

Please submit the following materials: 

 

1. A letter of interest in serving on the Natural Resources Assistance 

Council (NRAC) Board 

2. A letter of nomination from a recognized entity in group 1 thru 5 (see 

Natural Resources Assistance Council (NRAC) Nomination Ballot form) 

3. A statement of the nominee’s background or qualifications 

4. A completed Natural Resources Assistance Council Nomination Ballot 

(form available at https://co.summitoh.net/files-committee-

resources/NRAC-Nomination-Form.html)  

 

 For more information contact: Stephen Knittel, 330-643-2551 
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